



**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Thank you for requesting that your child now walks on their own to Maidenbower Junior School. This option is only available to children in Year 5 and Year 6. Please note that this means that your child will not walk on the usual walking bus or the independent bus and will walk without the supervision of a Breakfast and After School Club member of staff.

We require parents/carers to sign the attached permission form below for their child to walk independently. Please then return this the Breakfast and After School Club Team.

We would encourage you to talk to your child about walking safely to school before allowing them to walk independently. In Breakfast Club, children are allowed to leave at 8.30am, after the register has been taken. For After School Club, children must meet the After School Club staff in the junior school lower playground, before leaving for Brook Infant School and Nursery.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions on <a href="mailto:brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school">brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school</a>

Yours sincerely

Sarah Cox

Sarah Cox Headteacher

## BROOK INFANT SCHOOL AND NURSERY BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

## PERMISSION TO WALK WITHOUT ADULT SUPERVISION ONLY AVAILABLE TO CHILDREN IN YEAR 5 & 6

I give permission for	(child's name) to
walk on their own to and from school without a supervising adult. I und	derstand the importance
of road safety and have discussed this with my child.	
Signature:	
Name:	
Relationship to child:	
Emergency contact telephone number	

Please return this form to the Breakfast and After School Club Team.
Thank you.